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News Advisory
Join the SCSO for a live Facebook chat on identity theft and tax fraud

 
Seminole Co. Fla. - (02/17/15) - The Seminole Financial Crimes Task Force (SFCTF) will hold a
Facebook chat on Wednesday, Feb. 18 at 6 p.m. The chat is designed to answer questions about
identity theft and tax fraud and provide prevention recourses to help you avoid becoming a victim.
 
The live, one hour session will be hosted on the SCSO's Facebook page at
www.facebook.com/seminolesheriff.   Any member of the public can view and participate in the
chat.
 
The SFCTF is a multi-agency task force that investigates complex cases including Internet fraud,
computer crimes, counterfeit check groups, identity theft, and other advanced schemes to defraud.
The SFCTF is comprised of a sergeant and investigators from the Sheriff’s Office, Sanford Police
Department, Altamonte Springs Police Department, Casselberry Police Department, Lake Mary
Police Department and a U.S. Postal Inspector.
 
Please do not respond to this email as this account is not monitored.  For more information
contact:
 
Kristen Bentsen (kbentsen@seminolesheriff.org)
(407) 665-6950 - desk
(407) 637-9210 - cell
or
Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org)
(407) 665-6978 - desk
(407) 402-3319 - cell
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